
Submitter: Kate C. 

On Behalf Of:  

Committee: House Committee On Climate, Energy, and 
Environment 

Measure, Appointment or 
Topic: 

HB2980 

I am writing as a concerned citizen and a strong supporter of wildlife conservation to 

express my wholehearted support for House Bill 2980. This important legislation will 

provide critical resources for wildlife rehabilitation centers, including our local wildlife 

rehab center, Think Wild, which plays a vital role in caring for injured, orphaned, and 

displaced wildlife in our community. 

 

Wildlife rehabilitation centers like Think Wild not only rescue and treat native species 

but also contribute to environmental education and ecosystem health. Their work 

helps maintain the delicate balance of our local habitats, benefiting both wildlife and 

human communities. House Bill 2980 would ensure these centers have the 

necessary funding, resources, and regulatory support to continue and expand their 

efforts effectively. 

 

As human development increasingly impacts natural habitats, the demand for wildlife 

rehabilitation services continues to grow. Supporting this bill is an investment in our 

state’s biodiversity, public education, and environmental stewardship. By passing 

House Bill 2980, you will help safeguard the future of countless wildlife species and 

the health of our natural ecosystems. 

 

Thank you for considering my support for this critical legislation. I urge you to vote in 

favor of House Bill 2980 and to advocate for the protection and rehabilitation of our 

state’s precious wildlife. 


